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REQUEST FOR LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR HOMELESS YOUTH SERVICES

CITY ATTORNEY REVIEW: N/A

SUMMARY STATEMENT:
The attached email request from staff with Housing Opportunities of SW Washington (formerly the Longview
Housing Authority) was sent to the city council and city manager requesting letters of support for housing and
services for homeless youth in our community.  One early strategy to address that issue could be the
development of a drop-in center specializing in unaccompanied homeless youth.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:
Provide direction about the preparation of letter(s) of support to Housing Opportunities of SW Washington for
housing and services for homeless youth.

STAFF CONTACT:
Dave Campbell, City Manager
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